
TOWN OF HARWICH

WASTEWATER SUPPORT COMMITTEE
Harwich Community Center, Room #5
100 Oak St., Harwich, MA 
Thursday, November 15, 2018, 6:00PM
MINUTES

Present:  Sharon Pfleger, Chair, Noreen Donahue
Also present:  David Young, CDM Smith, Town Administrator Chris Clark, Members of Boards of Selectmen, Finance and Capital Outlay          
I. Overview of Draft Agreement
An overview of the current draft of the DHY (Dennis, Harwich, Yarmouth) Clean Waters Community Partnership Agreement was presented by David Young of CDM Smith.  There were many questions from the audience on the details of the agreement.  The Harwich representatives to the committee crafting this agreement are Larry Ballantine and Don Howell.  It is hoped that the Agreement will be completed in time to be voted on at the May 2019 Town Meeting.  
The meeting of the Wastewater Support Committee was not called to order and there were no separate deliberations held by the Committee.  There was no quorum present.
II. Adjournment
The presentation and meeting ended at 7:50 PM
Minutes respectfully submitted by Noreen Donahue, Clerk.


